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Little Bluff Conservation Area on County Road 13, on 
The South Shore of 
South Marysburgh 
will remain closed 
until late spring, 
says Quinte Conser-
vation. It plans to 
make an announce-
ment in mid-May 
regarding a re-
opening schedule. 

Treasured locally as a unique, scenic beach surround-
ed by limestone cliffs, Little Bluff became a popular des-
tination last summer. Quinte Conservation closed Little 
Bluff to the public after overuse damaged the environ-
mentally significant terrain. Continuing to keep the area 
closed to public traffic now is allowing time for the land 
to repair and recover, the environmental protection 
agency said. During this spring, the agency is undertak-
ing required maintenance and improvement projects to 
“enhance the visitor experience and safety”.   

Residents living around Little Bluff are asked to re-
port trespassers to the OPP.  

 
About Quinte Conservation 
Quinte Conservation is a community-based environ-

mental protection agency. It serves 18 municipalities in 
the watersheds of the Moira, Napanee and Salmon Rivers 
and Prince Edward County. It provides cost-effective envi-
ronmental expertise and leadership. Quinte Conserva-
tion’s main goal is to create a sustainable ecosystem 
where people and nature live in harmony. More infor-
mation about Quinte Conservation is available at 
www.quinteconservation.ca. 

Open 7 days a week 
from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
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Little Bluff will Re-open in Late 
Spring, Quinte Conservation Says 


